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June 9, 2021 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 

Re:  Kamloops Fire Captain Internal Retirement Ceremony 
 
As you may be aware, Kamloops Fire Captain Brian Lannon was tragically lost during a SCUBA 
accident on May 15th. His remains were recovered from Okanagan Lake yesterday. 
 
At the request of the family, an internal retirement ceremony is being held tomorrow, June 10th in 
Kamloops. This internal ceremony will have Captain Lannon escorted home in a fire apparatus with 
a police escort.  
 
Once we hear any further information on funeral or celebration of life plans, we will pass them on. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dave Deines 
Provincial Vice President 
Ambulance Paramedics & Emergency Dispatchers of BC 
CUPE Local 873 
 
DD/sb/MoveUp 


